
Campbellford Memorial Hospital receives Pfizer vaccinations 

Campbellford – March 4, 2021 – Today, Campbellford Memorial Hospital (CMH) began vaccinating residents 
and staff of the Campbellford Memorial Multicare Lodge after being given the go ahead by Haliburton, 
Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit (HKPRDHU). Vaccines arrived at CMH this morning. 

Once all residents of the Multicare Lodge have been given their first vaccination, CMH will be vaccinating our 
highest priority healthcare workers as per the direction of HKPRDHU and in accordance with the provincial 
phased approach to vaccination roll-out. The CMH COVID-19 vaccination site will be located in the Hospital’s 
Main Entrance which has been closed since the beginning of the pandemic with visitors being diverted to the 
Hospital’s ambulatory care entrance. 

Close to 70 CMH staff have already been vaccinated thanks to Northumberland Hills Hospital (NHH), which 
has been serving as a central vaccination clinic for the highest priority health care workers in the HKPRDHU. 

The general public is encouraged to visit the Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit website for 
more information about the COVID-19 vaccination program. Please do not call the hospital, public health or 
your doctor’s office about vaccination at this time. The CMH site is currently only for the highest priority 
frontline staff at CMH. 
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For more information please contact: 

Caitlin Lavoie 
Communications Coordinator 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
clavoie@cmh.ca 
6138851003 

MEDIA RELEASE 

https://www.hkpr.on.ca/
mailto:clavoie@cmh.ca

